
 
 

Important Information  
Regarding Skip-A-Pay  

during COVID-19: 
 

In response to your concerns regarding the possibility of not being able to make your loan payments due to 
COVID-19,  

 
Family 1st FCU is offering one Skip-A-Pay at no charge!  

 
We are waiving one fee on our Skip-A-Pay program so you can try and take care of your  

other financial obligations during this difficult time. 
 

To take advantage of this, you must fill out a Skip-A-Pay form  
and your loan must not be more than 30 days delinquent. 

 

Call Us today! 724-656-8420 
 
 

Skip-A-Pay will extend the maturity date of the loan. 
Interest will continue to accrue during the month that is skipped. 

Six or more skipped payments may affect your GAP coverage 


